
 

Warrington Township Historic Commission 
Informal Meeting Notes –September 10, 2018 

 
 

Attendance 
Commission Members: Connie Ace – Chair,  Shu-I Tu  
 
Guests:  Warrington Township Supervisors: Carol Baker – Liaison, Ruth Schemm 
                Warrington Historical Society, Mary Doyle Roth - President, Ken Samen,  
                                                                 Kathy Newcomb 
 

Call to Meeting at 7:08PM by Chair  
 

Meeting Notes 
 

 Postponed the review of August 13, 2018 meeting minutes to next formal meeting. 

 Chair requested Committee members to follow new Warrington Township Conflict of Interest policy. 

 Chair provided a preview of her PowerPoint presentation on the renovation of Folly Road 
schoolhouse to BoS on 9/11/2018.  Suggestions to strengthen the impacts of the presentation were 
invited from meeting attendees.  

 General Business and Action Items. 
o Chair informed attendees that Doylestown Historical Society suggested meeting with 

WHC/WHS on September 29th at 10:00AM. 
o Murphy tract.  The new development will use Murphy Court as its street name.  Useful barn 

wood items were recovered by WHS. 
o David P. Bradley, Jr. marker 

 Veterans’ Affairs committee will identify a proper site at IPW for the marker. 
 Township Public Works will install the marker.  
 A few informative feedbacks were received from soldiers stationed at Warrington 

Nike Base. 

 New Business.  WHS reported that documents related to Folly Road schoolhouse couldn’t be found 
in Mercer Museum.   Supposedly, the museum should have those preserved historical documents 
available to potential readers. 

 Mail.  Received invitation from Mercer Museum to attend a reception (5:00 – 7:30PM, 9/28) for new 
Exhibition.  

 The meeting adjourned at 7:58 PM. 
 

                                                        Next Meeting October 8, 2018 
 
Shu-I Tu 
Warrington Historic Commission Secretary 


